
 

A Day of TK - 7th Grade Recognition and Awarding 
 

 

 
Dear HFGS Families, Faculty, and Staff, 

We thank you for a successful recognition program we had this morning in the 
presence of our beloved parents, faculty, and children.  Today's recognition and 
awarding was an opportunity to showcase student accomplishments for this 
entire school year. 
 
We have seen how your child succeeded through their natural ability, motivation, 
program resources, and learning skills, on top of their consciousness and 
openness to every day learning experiences with our wonderful teachers and staff 
here at school. All these are made possible by you - our parents and guardians' 
sacrifices on a regular basis. With that said, we send our school parents our 
sincerest congratulations and gratitude as well.  
 
Please keep those beautiful awards.  
 
Thursday, June 15 will be envelope pick up day. Envelopes will contain the 
following: 
8th Grade - Yearbook, 8th Grade Graduation photo, and a video  
TK - 7th Grade - For those who are absent today, June 8th, you will receive your 
Yearbook, Report Card, and Standardized Test results  
 
Please feel free to email your child's Homeroom Teacher, Mrs. Maureen Garcia 
at MGarcia@hfgsglendale.org and Miss Annabelle Samija 
at ASamija@hfgsglendale.org for any missed certificate or misspelling on the 
certificate for us to correct the error early part of next week and before the day of 
pick up, June 15th. Thank you. 
 
Have an amazing, safe summer and God bless. 
Dr. Suelto 
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